
40th Anniversary and Open Night Tonight! 
 

Classes and Displays Open from 4.00 – 5.30pm 
Covered Assembly Area Open 4.00 – 8.00pm 

Entertainment and Food Vans from 5.30 – 8.00pm 
 

Don’t forget to bring your picnic blanket and/or chairs. From 4.00pm 
the only access in and out of the school will be from the back gates 
on the oval. There will be old photos and memorabilia in the          
Undercover Area. Don’t forget to scan the QR code on the posters 
around the school to join in on the family quiz and have the            
opportunity to win a great family prize. Looking forward to seeing 
everyone tonight. 

 
School Development Day Friday 4th November 

 
Staff will be spending the day on professional learning activities     
including analyzing NAPLAN results, looking at ways we can further 
support students with challenges in Mathematics and planning for 
2023. 

 

Families Leaving Yangebup Primary for 2023 
 
If your child/ren will not be attending Yangebup in 2023, please let us 
know asap. It is vital for our planning of classes for next year that we 
have accurate numbers. Please call the front office and let Mrs Duffy 
know. 

 
Classes for 2023 

 
We are currently planning for 2023. During this term we will place 
students in classes and students will have the opportunity to go to 
their new class and meet next year’s teacher on the last day of the 
year. We put a significant amount of time and thought into placing 
students in classes, however if there are any educational or           
behavioural factors that you feel we should be aware of, please put 
this in an email and send to me by Monday 7th November. Please 
DO NOT request a particular teacher as these requests will not be 
considered. 
  

Andrea Macfarlane 
  Principal 

 

Our motto: Pride and Achievement 
Our values: Kindness, Achievement, Respect and Responsibility 
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Dates to  

Remember 
 

Thurs 3rd Nov 

40th Anniversary  

Celebration. 

Friday 4th Nov 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

Tues 8th Nov 

Interschool Field 

Events 

Wed 9th Nov 

Assembly Room 6 

Fri 11th Nov 

Interschool Track 

Events 

Wed 16th Nov 

2023 Kindy  

Orientation 

Thurs 8th Dec 

Book Award  

Assembly 

Wed 14th Dec 

Yr 6 Graduation 

 

Thurs 15th Dec 

End of the  

School Year 

 

 

Tel: 9395 3200       Email: Yangebup.ps@education.wa.edu.au 

School Watch Security—1800 177 777 



Year Six  

   Graduation  

         Fundraising 
 

Our Year Six students would like to say a BIG thank you to everyone 

for participating in the Crazy Hair day.  What creative parents we 

have!!!  A fantastic total of $203 was raised. 

 

 

 

 

With the hot weather returning don’t forget you can get a lovely cold 

Icy Pole on Fridays after school for $1.  Next sale day is Friday 11th 

November. 

 

Birthday Greetings 
 
Here are our November  birthday children.  We hope 
you all have a wonderful day. 

 

Luke, William, Isabelle, Louise, Kyah, Emma, Charlie, Xavier, 
Kyle, Max, Freya, Chayse, Xabier, Mila, Nazh, Lucia, Ethan, 
Rebecca, Hanna, Hera, Isaiah, Bodhi, Amelia, Noah, Charlize, 
Blake and Johnn. 



P&C News 
 

CARNIVAL DAY 
Thank you to everyone who supported our P&C on Carnival Day by either         

purchasing or donating food.  We raised over $2,000 for the school. 
 

Special thanks to the Mums and Dads who assisted on the day. A lot of our      

volunteers have children in the upper years so next year we would love to see 

some new faces helping out behind the counter and bbq.  The more helpers we 

get on the day the better, and laughs are guaranteed. 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 
The shop will be open in weeks 5, 7 and 9 during Term 4 from 8.20-8.40am.     

Alternatively you can order via our facebook page. 
 

    COLOUR RUN  
Our  COLOUR RUN will take place on Friday 18th November.  Fundraising  

booklets have been sent home with all students.  Spare booklets can be collected 

from the office.  All fundraising needs to be finalised by 16th Nov. Has your child 

set up their online profile yet? Visit www.australianfundraising.com.au to set it up.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

40TH FUNDRAISER PAVERS 
 

How about being a part of our school’s history? 
 
Past and present students, families and staff are 
invited to purchase a paver with their name on it, 
which will then be placed in the courtyard next to 
the library.  This is a unique way in which to 
leave a lasting memory of your primary school 
days.  Orders are to be completed by 14th      
November, and an order form is attached to this 
newsletter or can be obtained from the school office. 
 
 

P&C Meeting 
 

Our next meeting has been postponed until Wednesday 9th November in the 
school library.  We look forward to you joining us. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.australianfundraising.com.au%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0hATgLbaofIlI481TLnbvihix83CJs1L1Dm24CaqrSN5xmqjKfmTrdBDo&data=05%7C01%7CDeb.Duffy%40education.wa.edu.au%7C09e4068a43614ff1220108dabc89fef6%7Ce




High School Gate Programs 
 

Fremantle College Gifted and Talented Program – applications are now open! 
Gifted and Talented education at Fremantle College enables children with exceptional 
academic ability to engage and flourish in a learning environment that is intellectually 
stimulating and rigorous. Learning programs are flexible and tailored to accelerate, 
extend and enrich the learning for each student. Classroom environments that are   
creative, promote divergent and higher-order thinking, as well as deliver an open   
ended approach to learning, will foster the continued emergence of students’ gifts  
and talents, and growth in learning. 
Find out more at: https://youtu.be/38ch_CtRpHo 
https://fremantlecollege.wa.edu.au/programs/gifted-talented-program/ 
Contact our Gifted and Talented Co-ordinator, Ms Susan Fahey for more information 
at: susan.fahey@education.wa.edu.au 
 
 

Carey Baptist College—Harrisdale 
There are three types of programs available:      
Music Specialist, Academic Excellence and        
Science, Technology, Engineering and              
Mathematics (STEM).  
  
Applications are open now and parents can apply 
online at carey.wa.edu.au/scholarships or can     
request a hard copy application form from our    
Curriculum Office by emailing  
               curriculum@carey.wa.edu.au. 

PAST  STUDENTS NEWS 

Ex students Tanika and Tarney Mason have been selected 

to play in the Western Heat State Indigenous Netball team in 
the Gold Coast in January 2023.   

 

They are currently fundraising to help with the expense of 
getting there and competing.  If you can help them, whether 
large or small, they would very much appreciate your help.  

 

Tanika & Tarney Netball 
BSB 063 097 

Account 7497 4947  
 

Good luck girls – we are all so proud of you. 
 

Amelia Butler 
We would like to congratulate Amelia on her fund raising activities.  She recently         
assisted in raising $56,000 for Dementia Research, and another $791 for The Black Dog 
Institute towards research for mental health.  Amelia, we love your community spirit.  
Well done. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2F38ch_CtRpHo&data=05%7C01%7CDeb.Duffy%40education.wa.edu.au%7C8f4e93d9f3f74605fc7308dab62be6ea%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7C638022596944492425%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffremantlecollege.wa.edu.au%2Fprograms%2Fgifted-talented-program%2F&data=05%7C01%7CDeb.Duffy%40education.wa.edu.au%7C8f4e93d9f3f74605fc7308dab62be6ea%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b76eb4361627%7C0%7C0%7
mailto:susan.fahey@education.wa.edu.au
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftrack.robly.com%2F29463dbb-5934-4966-9861-7c27e7ccb5e40bd024b39d2fc64b351a567d57fa2ce7&data=05%7C01%7CDeb.Duffy%40education.wa.edu.au%7C544ddab8ea7d4fdf43eb08dabb01e814%7Ce08016f9d1fd4cbb83b0b7


COMMUNITY NEWS 

WIN A FAMILY PASS to introduce your child to live theatre! 

John Curtin College of the Arts would like to give you the opportunity to win 

a family pass to view our end of year performance of Coppelia. Our two 

special matinees are specially designed for primary school students and 

begin with an interactive presentation by the Director of Dance, introducing 

students to the theatre, its staff and functions, the workings of the design 

concepts and the main ideas of the story.  

 

You can view an example introduction here and enter to win a family pass 

for 2 adults and 2 children here. 

 

Tickets to this event are also available here. 

Give your family the gift of theatre today! 

https://vimeo.com/761739963
https://forms.office.com/r/UcPLpepzR9
https://www.jc.wa.edu.au/event/coppelia/

